
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parks & Recreation Commission Meeting – December 1, 2021 

Agenda 

VIRTUAL MEETING VIA ZOOM 

You are invited to a Zoom webinar. 

When: Dec 1, 2021, 07:30 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

Topic: Recreation & Parks Commission 

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82570671101 

Or One tap mobile:  

    US: +16465588656,82570671101# or +13126266799,82570671101#  

Or Telephone: 

    Dial (for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 

        US: +1 646 558 8656 or +1 312 626 6799 or +1 301 715 8592 or +1 346 248 7799 or +1 669 900 6833 or 

+1 253 215 8782  

Webinar ID: 825 7067 1101 

International numbers available: https://us06web.zoom.us/u/kcZN12g0eT 

INFORMATIONAL ITEMS: 

• Discussion with Harbor Master Jeff LaRusso  

• Parks Department Update 

• Recreation Department Update  

 

 

ACTION MAY BE REQUIRED: 

• Approve November 2021 PRC Minutes 
 

 

Upcoming Events:  

 

December Parks & Recreation Commission meeting to be held on January 5, 2021, via Zoom. 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82570671101
https://us06web.zoom.us/u/kcZN12g0eT


Parks & Recreation Commission Meeting 
November 3, 2021 

Via Zoom 
 
 
Attendees were Randi Robinowitz, Heather Milboer, Brittany Ross, Dan Margoshes, Karrie 
Sergio, Kristen Vetter, Tina Maresca, Cindy Fasolino, Manny Enes, Jason Pinto, Jeffrey Ahne, 
Nora Lucas (left early) 
 
Randi called the meeting to order at 7:35. 
 
June 2021 PRC minutes were amended to change field fee usage from per person to per hour. 
Harbor Island launch parking started on Memorial Day but there was no early morning staffing 
until July 1. Jason is going to investigate an early morning attendant next year. 
 
Karrie made a motion to approve the minutes as amended. Tina second. The minutes were 
approved. 
 
There was a public request for food allergy signs. The board unanimously agreed to put up food 
allergy signs where they make sense. 
 
Turkey Trot has 500 entrants now but is expecting over 1000. 1300 tee shirts have been 
ordered. 
 
All Christmas merchandise is in house and ready for the December 11 Tree Lighting Social. 
 
Jeff gave a report on the state of Warren Park’s remediation from flooding. The Park has by 
inspected by a third-party company who had deemed it safe. All necessary repair items have 
been ordered. 
 
Brittany wanted to know when Jefferson Park will be renovated. Jeff said 2023 is most likely. 
 
Technically all parks close at dusk. 
 
Dog Park Committee wants to meet with Jeff again and move this project forward. 
 
Capital projects of interest in the next year are replacing Lanza Field lights and new floors in 
recreation building. 
 
Tina updated us on the tennis committee. 
 
Kristen suggested that we get the Harbor Master to attend the December 1 PRC meeting. She 
would like more information on kayak racks and paddle board storage. Jason said he would 
make that call.  



 
Cindy reported the Harbor Island concert raised $1,000 for flood victims’ relief. 
 
Karrie made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Heather seconded. Meeting was adjourned at 
8:40 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Randi Robinowitz 


